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Important Dates For Your Diary 

See the back page for important dates. 

Did You Know?  

It has been lovely today to see so many pupils in yellow to support the Young 
Minds Mental Health Day. 
The website shares how the funds will help:  
 
“Thank you! This year, thousands of schools, companies and communities 
celebrated Hello Yellow to show young people they're not alone with their 
mental health. 
Thank you for joining us and making Hello Yellow 2024 our biggest one yet! 
The funds you’ve raised are vital for supporting our work and helping young 
people to feel less alone” 
 
There have been many people involved and we will share pictures next week of 
the activities, the people and the fundraising total for this very important 
event. 
 
The weather has definitely got much chillier! Please make sure your child has at 
least one logoed item on—they need to look as though they belong to Lyng 
Hall! The LH fleece, which costs £15.99-£19.99 is really warm and can last 
pupils all the way through. Many teachers wear them as they are so warm! 
 
See the A&R calendar—artwork by the Accept and Respect Year 7 and 8 
Foundation A&R group members :) 
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We are Lyng Hall - Accept and Respect Group 

 

We will be introducing 
ourselves in a future 
newsletter, but the 
group: 

1. Meet on the first 
Tuesday of each month 
in W12. 

2. Have 4 projects this 
year: 

a. Get the monthly 
A&R calendar out 
with key dates to re-
spect—here is Octo-
ber: events selected 
and designed by Year 
7 and 8 Foundation. 

b. Introduce ourselves 
to the school and ex-
plain what we hope 
to achieve this year. 

c. Build the group – 
more members are 
always welcome.  

d. Record what places 
and countries we 
have representatives 
from in the school – 
we have the big map 
in the Maths and Hu-
manities’ corridor 
ready. And this will 
be a college activity 

e. Decorate an A&R bench for outside the Accept & Respect corridor. 

f. Complete a Blue Peter Badge with the group and Year 7 students. 

g. Get involved in the Global Litter Pick event again – and share how we should look after the 
school and the environment. 
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College – Pegasus 

Welcome back to all Pegasus from last year, and a big hello to our two 

new Pegasus classes 7M and 7G. It’s been a really good start to the school 

year, and I’ve loved going round and seeing everyone so engaged during 

P1 and working to their full potentials.  

What we need to see now from everyone, is a Pegasus drive.  Punctuality 

is crazily important in the college championship, because one single late 

takes away double points for the week, and in the past, those doubles 

have helped us to victory overall.  The second part is behaviour, both posi-

tive and negative. Negative points dramatically reduce the points average 

overall, and the same as the lateness, one negative gets rid of all doubles. 

But we also aren't receiving anywhere near enough positive points, so re-

mind teachers and tutors to add those points, we should all be getting +5 

each hour of each lesson. 

Meet the Pegasus Staff 24/25 

7M—Miss Shi 

7G — Miss Johnson 

8R—Mrs Middleton + Mr Sheppard 

9Y—Miss Manchester +  

Mr Ward + Mr Loach-Smith 

9I—Mrs Hensman 

10R—Mrs Cooper 

10G—Mr Mann 

10I—Mr Sawar 

11O—Mr Gaynon 
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College – Update 

One big change in the college positions this week - Dragon have 

slipped back into fourth place, whilst Griffin has moved up! Miss 

Gaggini is not surprised that this has happened, as Dragon had the 

highest number of behaviour points, in the week before. This goes to 

show how big of an impact points truly have, in the college system. If 

Dragon do not want to spend another year in fourth place, pupils 

need to actively change their behaviour. This behaviour does not 

reflect all pupils in Dragon college but, a select few that are pulling 

Dragon down. This year, 

there is going to be an 

additional reward for 

the ‘top performers’ in 

each college, rather 

than just the winning 

college overall. This is to 

recognise the positive 

contributions that all 

pupils make in school. 
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College – Update 

College Top 10 

 

It is great to see our ‘Top 10’ pupils in each college, what a great 

start to the school year they have made. The first milestone all pupils 

are aiming to reach is earning 1000 positive points. This gets them a 

bronze badge, which will be awarded in assemblies. Last year, the 

top 10 pupils in Dragon were the first to reach this milestone. 

10M   11R   11I   TEFL   7M 

7M  

We should have more groups receiving no behaviour points or late 

marks. Well done to the groups in Centaur and Pegasus this week. 

This is a great way to first position—double points! 
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Did You Know? Support: 

 

LYNG HALL 

SCHOOL 

Your child may be eligible for free school meals 

if you receive certain benefits such as income 

support. Queries can be directed to Coventry 

City Council. Tel: 024768337733 or Email: 

freeschoolmeals@coventry.gov.uk Applications 

can be made through: www.coventry.go.uk/

applyforfreeschoolmeals 

SCHOOL 

To purchase food in the school dining 

room, money must be paid onto 

ParentPay as we are a cashless school. 

Login through: https://

app.parentpay.com/public/client/

security/v2/#/login                                   

If you experience any problems with 

this, please contact your child’s pastoral 

year coordinator. 

TRAVEL 

 If you live more than 2 miles from the school, 

your child may be eligible for a free bus pass. 

For information on how a student would 

qualify for a pass please visit:  

http://www.coventry.gov.uk/schoolbuspasses.  

Applications: www.coventry.gov.uk/

applyforatravelpass  

Queries: Tel: 02476975445 or Email: 
If your child out-grows their 

blazer but it is still in very 

good condition, they may be 

able to swap their blazer for 

a bigger size, if our stock 

allows. 

We accept uniform 

donations.  Please drop 

any items that you no 

longer need or require in 

to school reception. 

UNIFORM 

If you are struggling with the 

cost of items of the uniform,  we 

will do our best to try and help 

you.  Contact your child’s pasto-

ral year coordinator in the first 

instance 

mailto:freeschoolmeals@coventry.gov.uk
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/schoolbuspasses
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/applyforatravelpass
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/applyforatravelpass
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We Are Lyng Hall 

We have been informed by our pupils that they sometimes out-grow 

their uniform during the year and therefore buy new items.  We 

would like to take the opportunity to ask that any uniform that you 

may be replacing, or not using, is kindly donated to the school.   

The uniform does not have to be in brand new condition but be 

relatively good quality (not ripped or stained) and can include PE kit, 

winter coats, shoes etc. 

Pupils and/or parents can hand the uniform donations into the school 

reception at any point in time throughout the year.  We greatly 

appreciate all donations that have been made previously and any that 

we receive in the future. 

Thank you,  

Miss Gaggini 

Lyng Hall Uniform Donations 

Coming up… 

w/c Monday 4th November & Monday 11th November - Year 11 Mock Exams 

Wednesday 13th November - Year 7 to 11 Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

w/c Monday 18th November  P16 A level & BTEC exams 

Tuesday 26th November - P16 Parents’ Evening 


